
METER REPLACEMENT NOTICEMETER REPLACEMENT NOTICE
At NIE Networks we are continually 
investing to provide a safe and reliable 
electricity service to all homes and 
businesses in Northern Ireland. As part of 
these investment plans, we will be 
updating one in four electricity meters 
during 2016-17.  As part of this 
programme, your meter has been 
identified for replacement.

Who will carry out this work?
We have appointed MDE Installations, 
ROL Testing and KJM Electrical to 
carry out this work on our behalf. All 
installers will carry identification, wear 
uniforms and drive marked vehicles. 

Every meter carries an identification number. If the meter number starts with KA or KB it will be 
replaced by end of 2017. If it starts with D, U, X, or a number it may be replaced by the end of 2017.

When will my meter be replaced?
One of the installers will call at your 
property to change the meter or to arrange 
a suitable time. 

It will take around an hour to install and test 
your new meter. For our installers to work 
safely, we will need to turn off the power to 
your home for approximately 30-40 
minutes.

For more information:  i nienetworks.co.uk/meterupdate
03457 643 643   

Thank you for your cooperation in advance. 
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